
Announcements:  

Neighborhood elections on October 

5th – More details on next page 

Join us for a neighborhood cleanup! 
   Ready, Set, Clean! Brought to you by the good folks of 

Shumway, Arnada, Carter Park, and Hough neighborhoods, we're 

calling all hands on deck to make our community shine. 

   When? September 30th from 8 AM to 2 PM!  

Where? PeaceHealth Campus, 3400 Main Street (Enter on 

Washington Street) 

Mark your Calendars for our annual 

holiday party on December 14th at 

Marshall House on Officer Row 

Shumway Neighborhood News 

Neighborhood
News

Shumway Neighborhood 
NA Board Members 

Vice-Chair - Glenn Grossman 

westsideelectric @ hotmail.com 

 

Interim Secretary – Carolyn Brown 
cbinlalaland@aol.com 
 

Helpful Neighborhood Contacts 

 

Neighborhood Recycling –Linda 

Caton 

Momcat46  @  juno.com 

 

Transportation - Brenda Palmer 2 

Charlie163 @  gmail.com 

City Liaison –  Aaron Lande 

Aaron.Lande @ cityofvancouver.us 

Westside Fire Station 

(360) 487-7212

Be Heard Vancouver 

VancouverMoves @ cityvancouver.us 

News and information for those who 

live within the boundaries of 39th 

Street to the north, I-5 to the east, 4th 

Plain Blvd to the south, and Main 

Street to the west. 
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Shumway Neighborhood Association 

Election Announcement 

**Election Date:** October 5th, 2023   

**Platform:** Zoom Virtual Meeting   

**Time:** 06:30 PM (Vancouver Time)   

**Purpose:** Election of New Board 

Member Positions for Shumway 

Neighborhood Association   

Dear Shumway Community Members, 

We are thrilled to announce the Shumway Neighborhood 

Association's upcoming election for new board member 

positions. This election will take place during our regular 

monthly meeting, and it offers an invaluable opportunity for you 

to have a say in the community's leadership. 

How to Participate: 

1. **Nominate:** You can nominate yourself or another 

community member for any of the available board member 

positions in the Zoom meeting.  

2. **Vote:** All Shumway community members are encouraged 

to attend the Zoom meeting and vote. Details for joining the 

Zoom meeting are provided above. 

3. **Run:** If you are running for a position, be prepared to 

deliver a brief statement about your vision for the Shumway 

community and the skills you would contribute to the board. 

We urge each and every one of you to participate in this 

critical community event. Your involvement and your vote 

make all the difference! 

Best regards, 

**Election Committee**   

Shumway Neighborhood Association 

 

--- 
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Growing the Vine: C-TRAN Update 

C-TRAN, the transportation agency in Clark County and the City 

of Vancouver, is planning to design the third branch of The Vine, 

their bus rapid transit (BRT) system. The Vine, launched in 2017 

on Vancouver's Fourth Plain corridor, uses articulated buses, 

improved station design, and other features to improve passenger 

transportation. In September 2021, C-TRAN started the second 

branch of The Vine along Mill Plain Boulevard. The next phase 

aims to connect the Highway 99 and Main Street corridors. C-

TRAN has invested in additional service for the existing routes 

serving the Highway 99 corridor, and The Vine on Highway 99 

will build upon those investments. The project is in the 

development phase, with design options, environmental analysis, 

and funding assessment underway. Construction is expected to 

take about two years, with the opening scheduled for 2026.  

 

EMAIL: TheVine@c-tran.org  

PHONE: (360) 953-3330 

Brochure: 
 

 

Catch a glimpse of 

the future: 
 

 
 

 

Inter-state Bridge Update 

Check out the link below for visualizations of five different bridge types 

being considered as part of the proposed replacement bridge. These designs 

are based on three configurations currently undergoing environmental 

review. Once the environmental documentation is published, the community 

will have the chance to provide input during the 60-day public comment 

period. The trade-offs between the bridge configurations will be better 

understood, leading to a decision on the bridge configuration in 2024. 

Considerations for determining the bridge type will follow after the 

configuration decision. Stay tuned for exciting developments in the 

Interstate Bridge Replacement Program! 

https://www.interstatebridge.org/updates-folder/modified-lpa-next-steps/  

 

 

https://www.interstatebridge.org/updates-folder/modified-lpa-next-steps/
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City Planning Volunteers Needed 

📣 Calling All Community Visionaries! The City of Vancouver wants YOU to 

help shape our city's future. We're searching for passionate volunteers with a knack 

for community planning, urban design, equitable investment, or housing policy. 

Here's your chance to snag one of two available seats on the Planning 

Commission, a team that advises the City Council on key developmental issues. 

🏠 Must be a Vancouver resident or live in the surrounding Urban Growth Area. 

📆 Apply by October 12th for a term lasting up to December 2027! 

⏰ Expect around 15 hours a month—meetings are twice a month, and yes, they're 

hybrid (but in-person is encouraged). 

Follow the QR link to submit your application. Don't just live in Vancouver—help 

build it! 🏗️🌳🏡 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to create a 

more informed public.  However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in Neighborhood Association 

newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City determine 

whether the information published is accurate or appropriate.  Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods. 

QR Code 

below: 

Multi-Neighborhood Clean Up 

**Date:** September 30, 2023 

**Location:** PeaceHealth Campus, 3400 Main Street (Enter on Washington St.) 

**Hosted By:** Volunteers from Shumway, Arnada, Carter Park, and Hough neighborhoods. 

**Time:** 8 a.m. to 2 pm. Help needed! Two-hour shifts available. Contact: Linda Caton at 

momcat46@juno.com. 

**Preparation:** 

- Categorize and secure your load.

- Bring gloves/tools for unloading.

- Heavy items? Use smaller containers or wheelbarrows.

- No curbside carts.

**Accepted Items:** 

- Bulky items (e.g., furniture, small appliances).

- Scrap metal (No Freon items).

- Yard debris for dumpsters (Not woodchippers).

**Not Accepted:** 

- Household trash, contractor waste, home project debris, hazardous chemicals, TVs, electronics, CFLs,

large items (e.g., boats). Check recycling at www.EcycleWashington.org and www.LightRecycle.org.

**Woodchipper:** 

- **Accepted:** Branches, twigs, tree limbs (up to 4" dia.), trunks.

- **Not Accepted:** Certain plants (e.g., ivy, bamboo), leaves, needles, rocks, stumps.


